
 

26 June 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Your young person needs to come to school tomorrow in full school uniform - not PE 
kit as they have individual school photos in the morning. They may bring PE kit to change 
into, or take off their blazer and tie after the photos. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


